
  

 

 

Newsletter 

Super Star Reader! 

We would like to 
say a big well done 

to all of the children 
and their amazing 
reading this term, 
keep up the good 

work!  

This term our 
topic has been 
‘Inventors and 

Explorers’. 

Here is some of 
our fantastic 

writing! 

Our new playground! 

We have been swinging and sliding 
this term on our new playground!  

We feel so lucky to have to final 
have some outdoor play 

equipment.   

Term dates: 

Start of term 4: Tuesday 25th 
February 

End of term 4: Thursday 3rd April  

 

 

 

Bridges  

In DT this term we have been designing and building our 
very own bridges using the Suspension bridge as our 

inspiration.  

Family Thrive  

Please join us for family thrive every Thursday 1:45-2:30pm.  

 

Family Reading 

Please join us for family reading every Friday 9-9:30am. 


